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Hello to all our friends and families! 

Letõs start with the obvious: we are all missing seeing your beautiful smiles every day. 

However, over the past few weeks, and with your help, weõve all done a lot of learning 

and moved forward with figuring out how we can stay connected with students and 

support them during this time. It feels great to ôseeõ and ôhearõ you on line! 

I would like to encourage all of our families to feel comfortable to let us know how we 

can best support you. Our teams are working creatively to keep programming running 

as best they can under these circumstances, and they do so with a recognition that your 

lives are greatly impacted by what has been added to your plates. If the demands of 

your individual situations make it difficult to do what we are asking, please feel assured 

that we want to know. We want to support youñnot make things more difficult, and 

we are committed to finding what works for everyone.  

As you will have read in Kurt Sacher's email yesterday, Spring Break for all Chinook's Edge 

schools begins tomorrow (April 10th).  Due to our Year Round calendar, Horizon's break will 

extend an additional week until Sunday, April 26th.   

There is still a great deal of uncertainty around what the future holds with regard to 

ôgetting back to normalõ. Weõre longing for that time, but most importantly, wishing you 

all health and wellness. 

Melissa McEwen 



Wishing I could see your friendly 
faces. I miss hearing your crazy 
weekend stories over making break-
fast..Iõm missing it all, hoping this 
will soon be over. Stay positive and 
be grateful for at least one thing 
each day! - Miss Michelle H. 

Hoping everyone is staying safe and 
looking forward to a better time in the 
not too distant future  

I miss you so very much! 

Miss Lexie 

A big hello from Principal  

Miss Melissa! 

Hello from Miss Debbie 

Hello from Miss Shauna! 



Hi everyone, I hope you are all safe and 
healthy. Make sure to still have lots of fun 
and get outside. Ms. Christina  

Love you guys!  

Miss Michelle C 

Hello from Vice Principal Miss Sharon! 

 

Hello from Miss Margo! 

Hello from Miss Connie and 
Indy! 

Hello from Mr. Vince! 

Happy Birthday to: 

Riley, Scott, Aurora, Quissianna, Bryce H, Chloe, Desaray, Ethan and William! 


